
WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN
Kindergarten students starting school in Sept. 2024 are invited to
a “Welcome to Kindergarten” event that includes a tour,
resources, and a chance to meet staff and peers. Schools send
out invites to registered students. 

Texada School - May 6th @ 5:00 PM
PIE - May 22nd (virtual meeting) @ 3:00 PM
Westview - June 5th @ 3:30 PM
Edgehill - June 6th @ 9:15 AM
Kelly Creek - June 18th @ AM 
Henderson - June 17th
James Thomson - August TBD

2024

Please reach out to your school if you don’t
receive an invite by the week before.


